
 
 

 

SEND Strategy Response… 

 

I am delighted to support this strategy for SEND in Shropshire, and I want to thank 

all of those involved in developing it, especially children young people and carers.   

The strategy provides a focus for us all to ensure that the needs of children young 

people and families are met, and provides a set of outcomes for us all to work 

towards. 

It clearly sets out the aspirations of young people with SEND to have access to the 

same opportunities and outcomes as all other children.  We are committed to 

embedding the ambitions of the strategy into our work.   

 

Karen Bradshaw 

Executive Director of Children’s Services 

Shropshire Council 

 

 

 


